
EDO-COMM-0001 

   
 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 
New Legislative Newsletter now available 

 
(Kahnawake – 19, Tsothóhrha/December 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that the newest edition of Onkwariwa’shon:’a is 
now completed and is being distributed via Canada Post. 
 
Onkwariwa’shon:’a is has become the ‘Legislative Journal of record’ for laws being 
proposed, discussed, amended, passed or rejected using the Community Decision Making 
Process, administered by the Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission.  
 
The new edition (Volume 2, Issue 1) includes updates on the proposed Justice Act, 
amendments to the Sanitary Conditions Law, the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law, possible 
changes to the Kahnawà:ke Election Law, as well as brief updates on other submissions 
for legislation. 
 
Information on the Process itself is also included. 
 
Copies have been placed in every Post Office Box.  They are also available at the MCK 
main office or online at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, or via link at 
www.kahnawake.com.  
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